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Guest blogger Shayna Balch provided insight on bullies in the workplace for the Phoenix Business
Journal.

While there are no specific laws dealing with bullying, more than 20 states have reviewed various
bills aimed at banning workplace bullying, Shayna wrote. Even though state and federal law do not
prohibit bullying among co-workers, employers should have a clear understanding of how bullying
can adversely affect their business.

Left unmanaged, employees may file claims related to bullying by attempting to classify the
complaints as violations under existing anti-harassment laws, she explained.

Click here to read tips from Shayna on how to identify bullying_behavior.
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